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We Presented Your Petition

Yesterday, both unions attended Parliament house and met with the Minister of Transport to hand him 

the 1850 strong petition signed by you. While there we also spoke to him and advisors about how the 

current legislation proposed by the Office of National Rail Safety Regulator (ONRSR) is all about the 

companies and not about the workers. 

Minister of Transport, Mark Bailey advised he recently attended the National Transport Ministers Council 

meeting and he made it clear to the other Ministers the issues he also had with the current legislation. 

This has occurred as a result of our campaign and we will now have a greater say in what is proposed and 

ONRSR will continue to meet with unions over the coming months. 

We remain opposed to the invasion of your privacy and how you can be spied upon by Rail Operators. 

Pictured above, RTBU Secretary, Peter Allen, Minister of Transport, Mark Bailey and AFULE 

Secretary, Mick McKitrick, presenting the Queensland petition signed by you. 


